
Sveta 
Missionary work and church planting all comes 
down to reaching people one by one and we 
want to share the story of one precious person. It 
has been a great joy to watch the transformation 
that has taken place in Sveta’s life. She first 
started coming to the church, back in the fall, 
because a friend had invited her to our youth 
meetings.  After a few months, she approached 
Daniel and told him that she was ready to be 
saved and give her life to God.  It has been 
wonderful to see her desire to grow in her new 
faith and then to get involved in different areas  

of the church.  We have been 
going through a discipleship 
program with her for 4 months, 
but it always amazes us at the 
questions she has about her new 
life in Christ. Sveta is the second 
child in her family. Because her 
mother couldn’t afford more 
than one child, she grew up in an 
orphanage, but  was able to visit 

her family twice a year.  Despite her circum-
stances though, she has a sweet spirit and longs 
for the truth. Please pray for Sveta and the 
others just like her we are trying to reach, that 
they will grow into mature Christians who 
faithfully serve the Lord.  
 

Praises 
1. Great Women’s Day celebration 
2. Sveta’s new life in Christ 

 

Prayer Requests 
1. Seed planted in women’s hearts 
2. Sveta as she continues to grow 
3. Emily and baby’s health 
4. Complete phase 1 of church construction 

International Women’s Day 
March 8th, International Women’s Day, is a great 
opportunity to reach out to the women in our 
community.  For five years now, we have used 
this special holiday, to invite women to come and 
enjoy a great time of fun  
and fellowship.  It has also  
been a wonderful occasion  
for us to share the Gospel  
and plant seeds in the lives  
of these women. Many of these women have 
come the past five years, but each year many 
new  ladies attend. Although, Emily was at home 
on bed rest, she was able to plan most of the 
meeting, but missed the chance to actually 
participate.  What a joy it was to see the ladies of 
the church step up and take on the responsibility  

planning and preparing the 
food and then running the 
program.  We had a special 
speaker, great music and at 
the end of the meeting each  
lady went home with a gift to  

show them how special they are. Please continue 
to pray for these ladies and for the seeds that 
have been planted and watered in their hearts.  
 

Family Update 
After 6 weeks, of bed rest at home, Emily was 
admitted into the hospital on Friday.  She is now 
35 weeks along in her pregnancy, but was having 
some pains and other issues which concerned 
the doctor.  Since we live about an hour from the 
hospital, the doctor wants Emily to stay in the 
hospital until our little girl is born. Please 
continue to pray for Emily and the baby’s health 
and then for a speedy recovery for Emily after 
her operation.  
 


